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Torpoint Library and
Community Hub

Amazing Volunteers 
This June we were
privileged to welcome
just over 5,000 of you
through the door.
Thank you for your
support.

Thank you

On Thursday 6th June Torpoint Town Council joined  the nation in
coming together to remember the tens of thousands of allied forces
who gave service on D-DAY eighty years ago and helped secure the
peace we enjoy in the UK today. Torpoint Library and Community Hub
was adorned with bunting and stayed open late to support an
incredible display put on by the Torpoint Archives prior to the lighting
of a beacon at Rendel Park. While visitors looked over old
photographs and remembered the sacrifice our soldiers and armed
forces made, music was played on an old gramophone. This added to
nostalgia before everyone made their way down to the waterfront
where beautiful tributes were made.

D-Day Commemorations

Kernow Community Gateway Support

The Summer Reading
Challenge
From the 6th July we will be inviting
children to join our Summer Reading
Challenge.  With lots of rewards and prizes
please ask our team for more information.

Over the years we have been so very lucky to
have some amazing volunteers. We rely on their
help for manning the café and also helping to
manage our library books. If you are interested
in joining our team for a morning or afternoon
per week please ask for more information and
we can tell you more about it. Volunteering is
beneficial to your health and wellbeing, it helps
you connect with others and gives you a sense
of purpose. 

We are now offering a Kernow Community Gateway drop-in here at the library. It will be here to offer you help and
support on the last Thursday of each month at 1 to 3pm. The Gateway supports people with issues that people need
help with. From housing to benefits and social care to health and wellbeing. You can also call them for help on 01872
266383 7 days 8am til 8pm.


